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Susan: 
  
Please file this e-mail and attachment in EW-2009-0324. 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike 
 

From: Barry Dicker [mailto:bmd@decentenergy.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 3:57 PM 
To: Taylor, Michael 
Subject: Re: Missouri Renewable Energy Standard rulemaking--additional information 
 
Michael, 
 
Please find attached comments from Decent Energy. 
 
Thank you for all of your hard work.  Please let me know if you have any questions on these 
recommended changes or comments.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Barry 
 
On Tue, Jun 9, 2009 at 2:15 PM, Taylor, Michael <michael.taylor@psc.mo.gov> wrote: 

One of the participants has requested a copy of the Chapter 20 rule showing the changes from the previous 
versions.  I have attached a marked-up copy to this e-mail.  This copy shows the changes from Revision 6 
(discussed at last workshop) to the current version, Revision 11. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
  
Mike Taylor 
573-526-5880 
  
  

 
 
 
--  
Barry Dicker, President 
Decent Energy, Inc. 
800-358-5790 x521 
www.decentenergy.com 


